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Kirsty McCreath

From: Tim Stott

Sent: 26 April 2011 09:52
To: imfldp

Subject: FW: Call for Sites,

From: Amanda MacRitchie [mailto:Amanda.MacRitchie@bracewell-stirling.co.uk]
Sent: 22 April 2011 13:03

To: Tim Stott

Cc: Mackintosh Highland

Subject: Call for Sites,

Dear Mr Stott

Further to our recent meeting and discussion regarding sites within the Inner Moray Firth area, a completed
form and location plan is attached for the above site.

This site is already zoned for development within the current Local Plan and we wish an adjustment to
numbers to take into account changing market conditions.

For the avoidance of doubt, we anticipate that the remainder of this site will be commenced within the next
10 year period.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Amanda MacRitchie, Partner

Bracewell Stirling Consulting

architects / planning / master planning / graphic design / project management

5 Ness Bank , Inverness, IV2 4SF

T:01463 233760

F:01463 233785

Also at: 38 Walker Terrace, Tillicoultry, FK13 6EF
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